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	Record of Decision
To commence an open tendering process for the leisure management contract.

	Reasons for decision

The current leisure management contract held between the council and Mansfield District Leisure Trust ends on 31st April 2022. A feasibility study was completed by FMG Consultancy identifying that procuring a new leisure management contract is the most financially viable option for the council and will offer significant improvements to health and wellbeing of residents. Hitting the Council’s priorities in these areas.

The tender process will begin in February 2021 and a key decision report will follow on accepting any successful tender and any contract award.

	Alternative options considered and rejected 
1, extend the current contract for a further 5 years, this however was not deemed the best option in terms of financially health and wellbeing viability. 
2, Bring back in house operated facility- not the most economically viable
3, set up a council Trust model – not the most economically viable option

	Decision subject to call in:  No



Notes:
David Evans, Head of Health & Communities
Signed:


Date: 28 January 2021



Contact Officer: Marie Clay (Leisure Manager)
